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Arlene Tavani K ’ , Ttem ¥
From: _ Dave Stoldt . '
Sent:- Monday, November 19, 2012 8 12 AM R E C : '
To: : * Arlene Tavani ! , !VE D
Cc: : Henrietta Stern o , , o
. Subject: FW: September Ranch NOV 19 2012

More Correspondence

MPWMD

From: Richard Stott [mailto:rhstott@pacbell.net]
Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2012 4:25 PM

To: Dave Stoldt

Suirject: September Ranch

I'd like: to express my opposition to connectlng September Ranch to CalAm. September Ranch was approved on the
condition that the project has it's own water supply. Since that has been determined to be the case, there is no need for a
connection. We are short water on our penmsu!a and the project should not be allowed to take water from the CalAm
system.

. Dick Siott

CalEd Software
4000 Rio Road #3
Carmel, CA 93923
voice: 831 239 5521
fax: 831 886.5773



